
 

  

February 24, 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: EMWD Construction Near Your Residence  
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
On behalf of Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD), we would like to update you on upcoming 
construction activities that will take place near your residence in Moreno Valley. 
  
Later this year, EMWD will begin work on a new groundwater well to be located at the City of Moreno 
Valley Corporate Yard, located on Santiago Drive. This well is part of our new Perris North Groundwater 
Program, which will help provide long-term water quality benefits to the region. This well will extract 
groundwater that is currently unusable and treat it to improve the quality and quantity of our water 
supplies. 
 
In early March, EMWD will begin underground pipeline work associated with the well construction. This 
work should last approximately one week and traffic control measures will be in place, including flag 
operators to help direct traffic in the construction zone near Santiago Drive and Ninya Avenue. This work 
will be done during daytime hours on weekdays. EMWD asks that motorists please use extra caution for 
the safety of our work crews and the surrounding community. 
 
EMWD is expediting this pipeline work to coordinate with storm drain improvements being done by a 
local developer on Santiago Drive. This will help minimize impacts to the community. 
 
Prior to and throughout the construction of the groundwater well, EMWD will provide you with more 
information about the well drilling process and any updated timelines for that work. 
 
EMWD appreciates your patience and understanding as we work to complete this important project that 
will help provide your family with a safe and reliable water supply source for future generations.  
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You may also visit www.emwd.org/moreno-valley-projects to learn more. Should you have any 
questions, please contact me at 951-928-3777, ext. 4219, or at pearsonk@emwd.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Kevin Pearson 
Public Affairs Officer 
 
 


